
 

 

Dividend Franking % 

 

Cash Converters International Limited (CCIL) would like to confirm that our interim dividend of two 

cents per share to be paid on the 31 March 2015, to those shareholders on the register at the close 

of business on 17 March, will be fully franked.  

There appears to be some confusion as to whether the dividend is fully franked or not – CCIL wishes 

to confirm that the dividend will be fully franked.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ralph Groom  

Company Secretary 

Cash Converters International Limited 

26 February 2015  


